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Date:  June 24th, 2024 
 
From:  Cynthia Cass, Ph.D., Associate Director Diagnostic and Clinical Division 
               
   
Effective Date of Change:  August 1st, 2024 
 
To:  SHL Clients, 
 
Subject:  Lyme reporting changes 
 
Recently the Association of Public Health laboratories updated the Suggested Reporting 
Language, Interpretation and Guidance for Lyme Disease Serologic Test Result document. This 
document can be accessed on the CDC website at the link below.  
 
https://www.cdc.gov/lyme/hcp/communication-resources/index.html 
 
Here at the State Hygienic Laboratory, we perform the Modified Two-Tiered Testing (MTTT). 
We will continue to use the same testing platform but have updated our reporting to include 
Interpretation for Laboratories and Interpretation for Providers in our test trailers.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jaye Boman MT(AMT), MLT(ASCP) 
Clinical Lab Supervisor (Diagnostic Micro, Maternal Screening/Serology) 
Ph: (319) 467-4812 
Jaye-boman@uiowa.edu 
 
Cynthia Cass, Ph.D.  
Associate Director Diagnostic and Clinical Division 
Ph: (319) 467-4367 
cynthia-cass@uiowa.edu 
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